
S. Tahoe city attorney earns
positive review
Tom  Watson,  South  Lake  Tahoe’s  city  attorney,  received  a
glowing review July 1.

Tom Watson

Watson, who has been with the city for one year, did not
receive a raise. He has received an automatic step increase
that brought him to the top step. It is possible in the near
future that his contract will be extended beyond the two years
that are remaining.

Mayor Hal Cole told Lake Tahoe News that Watson is going to
bring back a proposal to the council concerning the length of
the contract.

Per the contract, Watson was evaluated after the first six
months, at the one-year mark and will now receive reviews
annually. Cole said there were a few things for Watson to work
on in the last six months, but what needed to be addressed and
improved upon has been.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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